CRIMINAL DISTRICT COURT CLOSURE

(New Orleans, La. August 28, 2017) The Orleans Parish Criminal District Court will be
closed on Tuesday, August 29, 2017. Those individuals with pending cases should
report to Court on the next open business day. Jurors should not report on tomorrow.

The Court will work closely with the City of New Orleans regarding openings and
closures. The public is asked to watch all media outlets for updated information.
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